
From: Hans Ulrich Obrist <HUO@compuserve.com> 
To: "INTERNET:kortun@netone.com.tr" <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
Date: Sunday, January 28, 2001 12:47 PM 
Subject: Re: Message from Internet 
 
Dear Vasif 
many thanks for your message. 
I would be thrilled to come 
to Istanbul this year. When do you think 
would be a good moment? 
All best regards 
Hans Ulrich 
 


